FACULDADE DE FILOSOFIA, CIÊNCIAS E LETRAS DA UNIVERSIDADE DE SÃO PAULO

DEPARTAMENTO DE FÍSICA
Av. Tiradentes, 11 695

São Paulo, June 10th, 1941.

Dear Prof. Vallarta,

I heard from my friends of the Academia de Sciencias do Rio that you are only coming to Brasil during your trip to Argentina in the next year.

It was ours purpose to invite you to take part on the Symposium on cosmic rays in Rio from August 4th to 6th.

We shall be very glad to welcome you whenever you want to come to Brasil and visit S.Paulo and Rio. In this occasion it would be a great pleasure for us if you could take part in some of the colloquiums on cosmic rays we are organising periodically.

Yours sincerely

Professor M. S. Vallarta Massachusetts Institute of Technology Cambridge, Massachusetts.